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December 18, 2013

St. Elias School Christmas Concert:
The festivities for our annual St. Elias Community School Christmas Concert begin Thursday, December
19 at 7:00p.m. in the school gym. Come and join us in this great celebration of the season!

* Students are asked to arrive at school by 6:45pm and proceed directly to their classrooms to get
ready for the concert. Students will be sitting with their classes throughout the concert.

Mystery bags will be available as a fundraiser for the Eleniak Family at the Christmas Concert. For $10
per bag you will get a bag full of beautiful Christmas decorations to add to your home or office
decorations. Thank you to the Lions Club for the donation of decorations.

St Elias School Council - Silent Auction:

The St. Elias School Council Silent Auction will take place tomorrow evening at the School Christmas
Concert. Last minute donations can be dropped off at the School. The proceeds of the Silent Auction
go toward supporting projects and programming for the St. Elias Grads.

Science Fair Update:

Congratulations to Willow Oakley, Annika Eckervogt-Brewster, Lauren McKinnon, Jackson Sheardown,
Callum Weir, Jay Symanski and Ecko Kirk for winning the Gr. 4/5 Science Fair and representing our
school at the Stikine/Yukon Science Fair in Whitehorse. Thank you to Wade Istchenko, Mike Crawshay,
Michael Allaway, Virginia Freese, Brent Liddle and Henry Henkle for being our judges.

A special shout out goes to Jackson Sheardown who placed 3" and thank-you to Willow Oakley for
doing so well on her interview on CBC radio!

Breakfast for Ruby was a big success!

A big Thank-You to Angie Charlebois and her team for putting on a great Breakfast for Ruby on
Tuesday. We would also like to thank all the parents, students, staff and community members who
came out to support the Eleniak family.

Pajama Day:
Friday is Pajama Day at St. Elias! Come to school dressed in your warmest pj’s, housecoat and slippers!

Farewell Mrs. Wolchuk:

We would like to take this opportunity to say a great big Thank-you to Mrs. Wolchuk for becoming part
of our school family in the Gr. 1/2 classroom this first semester. Thanks for your wonderful
contributions. Ms. Wolchuk will be returning home to Nova Scotia during the Christmas Break, and Mr.
Drummond returns to St. Elias in Gr. 1/2 on January 6.

Christmas Break:
Please note that the last day of school for St. Elias Community School is Friday, December 20, 2013.
Classes resume on Monday January 6, 2014.




